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Endo — Recall of Edex® (alprostadil)

On February 24, 2017, the EDA announced a voluntary, consumer-level recall of one lot of Endo’s
Edex (alprostadil) 10 mcg injection due to the detection by Endo of a defect in the crimp caps used
in the manufacture of the recalled lot.

The affected lot was distributed from December 13, 2016 through February 13, 2017.

o Lot #
Product Description NDC # (Expiration Date)

Edex (alprostadil) 10 mcg e 207386
injection, cartridge 2 pack 52244-010-02 (May 2019)

Edex is indicated for the treatment of erectile dysfunction due to neurogenic, vasculogenic,
psychogenic, or mixed etiology.

Defects in the crimp cap has the potential to lead to a loss of container closure integrity, which could
impact the product's sterility assurance and may lead to serious adverse events such as infections,
both localized at the site of injection and systemically.

To date, Endo has not received adverse event reports related to this recall.

Healthcare providers, distributors and wholesalers should immediately check inventory, quarantine,
and discontinue distribution of the recalled product.

Consumers in possession of any unused recalled Edex product should immediately discontinue use
of the product and contact Inmar at 1-844-529-1586 or Edex@inmar.com for return information.

Consumers who are unsure if they have the affected lot number should consult their pharmacist or
healthcare provider.

For any questions regarding this recall, contact Endo at 1-800-462-3636.

“SWOPTUM®  optumrxcom

OptumRx® specializes in the delivery, clinical management and affordability of prescription medications and consumer health products.
We are an Optum® company — a leading provider of integrated health services. Learn more at optum.com.

All Optum® trademarks and logos are owned by Optum, Inc. All other brand or product names are trademarks or registered marks of their
respective owners.

This document contains information that is considered proprietary to OptumRx and should not be reproduced without the express written
consent of OptumRXx.

RxNews® is published by the OptumRx Clinical Services Department.

©2017 Optum, Inc. All rights reserved.


file://nas01762pn/RXSOL_Clinical/Drug%20Safety%20and%20Pipeline/RxNews/Resources/Templates/optum.com?elq_mid=10136&elq_cid=1812792&elq_ck=&elq=c94ed081f75e412faa0d967642a61572&elqCampaignId=&elqaid=10136&elqat=1&elqTrackId=ef980a4a60b140cc8022fa389df09caa
https://www.optumrx.com/
https://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm543470.htm?source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
http://phx.corporate-ir.net/phoenix.zhtml?c=231492&p=irol-newsArticle_print&ID=2249375
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=e8b8ec8d-1318-43e4-a182-446e9f9579de

